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October 20, 2021 
 

NOTICE TO ALL CUSTOMERS 

RE:  2022 TARIFF 

The Prince Rupert Port Authority hereby provides notice of a proposed tariff revision that would 
come into effect on January 1, 2022. 

The proposed revisions are set out below: 

1. Increase: 

Harbour Dues – Increase harbour dues by 3.35%. 
Anchorage Fees – No change, schedule to remain $0.00. 
Wharfage Fees – 3.35% increase applied to all cargoes not otherwise specified, slack wax and 
container wharfage fees. 
Lighterage Fees – 3.35% increase applied to project cargo, logs and all cargoes not 
otherwise specified. 
Berthage Fees – Increase berthage fees by 3.35% for both working and non-working periods. 
Dockage Fees – Increase dockage fees by 3.35%. 
Services and Facilities Fees – Increase Northland port call and security fees by 3.35%. 
Water Service Fees – Increase water service fees by 3.35%. 
Ridley Island Project Cargo Fees – Increase loading and unloading fees by 3.35%. 

2. Tariff Schedule and Structural Change: 
a) Removal of Line Handling Fees from the Tariff for Northland Terminal 

For your convenience, the proposed tariff has been posted to our website at www.rupertport.com.  
Alternatively, if you would prefer to receive a paper copy, please contact our office.   Persons 
interested in making representation in writing to the Port Authority about the proposed tariff may 
do so to the address above or email to business@rupertport.com. 

Thank you for your continued interest in the Port of Prince Rupert. 
 
Sincerely, 
PRINCE RUPERT PORT AUTHORITY 

 
Shaun Stevenson 
President & Chief Executive Officer 

 


